
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

 

Registration for the new/upcoming school year is tentatively scheduled for the beginning of May at the 

elementary building. If you have a child or know of a child within our district who will be five years old on 

or before August 1st for the upcoming school year, please notify the elementary school.  Registration 

packets will be sent to parent or guardian upon completion of the following form.  The scheduled time for 

your child’s screening will be mailed to you.  Please return this form by April 1st. 

 

 

Please enter the school year your child will be starting Kindergarten:______________ 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent or guardian _______________________________________________________ 

 

Address_____________________________________________P.O. Box____________ 

 

City_____________________________ Zip Code_______________ 

 

Child’s date of birth_______________Male____Female____Phone#______________ 

 

Return this completed form to:  

 

East Knox Elementary School  23081 Coshocton Road, Howard, Oh  43028  (740) 599-7000 ext. 3002 

 

 

 


